
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
October 13, 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Our seventh-grade students have been invited to visit the Haverford Area YMCA the week of October 
23rd.  The YMCA has a special outreach program and will be offering free one-year memberships to all 
of our seventh grade students.  Information on the free one-year membership will be made available to 
students on their visit.  We will follow the schedule below for our visits to the YMCA: 
 

• Tuesday, 10/24/17: Giant Panda Team @ 12:00 PM - 2:10 PM 
• Wednesday, 10/25/17: Komodo Dragon Team @ 12:00 PM – 2:10 PM 
• Thursday, 10/26/17: Peregrine Falcon Team @ 12:00 PM – 2:10 PM 

 
Our staff and students will walk a half-mile to the YMCA so the students know how to navigate the 
neighborhood to get to the facility.  If your child cannot make the half-mile walk, then please contact me 
so I can arrange transportation for them. 
 
Please complete and return the attached permission slip on or before Friday, October 20, 2017.  If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  You can contact me at the number above or through 
email, jummarino@haverfordsd.net. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jerry Ummarino 
7th Grade Principal 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Student Name __________________________ Parent/Guardian Signature ______________________ 
 
______ I give my student permission to walk over to the YMCA to take part in the tour/activities. 
 
 
______ I give my student permission to take part in the tour/activities, however they will need 
transportation. 
 
 
______ I do not give my student permission to take part in the trip to the YMCA. 
 
 
 

     The School District of Haverford Township 
     Haverford Middle School 
      1701 Darby Road 
      Havertown, PA  19083 
      610-853-5900, ext. 5571 
      Jerry Ummarino, Assistant Principal 
 


